
Date: Thu, 27 Feb 2003 18:46:52 -0400 
From: "Kristin Sewak" <ksewak@charter.net> 
To: "PA Biodiversity Listserve" <PABIODIV@webmail.upb.pitt.edu> 
Subject: Correction: Multiflora Rose & Purple Loosestrife Experts Needed 
 
 
The native biodiversity conservation workshops within Blair, Huntingdon, and Mifflin counties, will be 
held sometime in August. The August 5-7 dates given in the previous email conflict with the PA 
Invasive Plant conference dates. 
 
Thanks, 
Kristin Sewak 
(with some rewording by Ken Klemow - PABIODIV Listserve Moderator) 
 
*********************************************************************** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve encourages open discussion about biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is hosted by the Allegheny Institute of Natural History, University of Pittsburgh-Bradford and is 
moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership.  The opinions expressed in messages are  
those of the authors and NOT the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership. 


